THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF THE NAVY
(MANPOWER, RESERVE AFFAIRS AND LOGISTICS)

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20350

26 September 1977

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.

American G.I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I have just been informed by Vice Admiral James Watkins
that the review of the cases involving Messrs. Ramirez/Herrera
has been completed and that the outcome is favorable in both
instances. I am sure that you must already be informed of
this fact but I wanted you to know that I fully share your
satisfaction that the situation has turned out in this fashion.

Warm regards,
1ncere1y,
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Edward H1dalgo




